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Ms.Reilly & Miss Gilmore
Math
In math we are finishing up with our geometry unit. We learned about the different shapes (2D and 3D), the different attributes, as well as angles. We are now moving into probability. Number sense has also been continued throughout our year. The students and I have individual goals by the end of the year and we have only 2 more months to reach them! We can do it!  

Social Studies
Recently we went on a trip to Kanata Village in Brantford. We learned a lot about Six Nations and who exactly is part of the Six Nations. This trip fit in great with our current unit. This month, we will be learning a variety of things such as Early Settlers, First Nations and Europeans, Communities that Contributed to Canada, New France and British North America as well as issues and significant events that have affected Canada.  We have lots to learn! 

Wow! I feel this year has gone by in the blink of an eye! However, our winter surely did not go by in the blink of an eye…. We have LOTS of fun and exciting things planned for the next two months. Remember, May 24th is our Blue Jays Trip! Go Jays Go! We also have Camp Wanakita for our grade 8s in June. Reminder that May 18th camp registration closes. We will have the final price May 31st.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Upcoming Events 
3: Graduation Clothing Orders Due 
4: Ham Sub Lunch 
10: Wally Parr Delivery 
11: Pizza Lunch/ Grandparents & Special Friends Tea/ Grade 8 integration at DSS 
16: L.O.P. Assembly @2
18: Registration for Camp Wanakita Closes / Hot Dog Lunch/ Field Day 
21: No School- Victoria Day 
24: Blue Jays Trip 
25: Hero Day 
28: EQAO Begins for our 6s 
Perseverance: act with courage, tenacity, determination and with a commitment to hard work. Never give up. Believe in yourself and try your best. 
What’s Happening in June? 
Camp Wanakita- June 18-20
Niagara Falls Class Trip- June 21 
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